
 

 
 
 
Remote learning 
The teaching team have been massively impressed  
with the children’s attendance online and the fantastic  
work being achieved at home. Very well done to you all!  
Thank you to parents and carers. You are doing an  
amazing job of keeping the children’s spirits up  
and maintaining the momentum of learning. 
 
 
Children’s Mental Health Week 
To coincide with ‘Children’s Mental Health Week’ next  
week, we will be rerunning our Mental Health and  
Wellbeing session for Reception & KS1 parents.  
The session is very informal, and depending on  
discussion, last’s approx. 1 hour. It does not promise  
to deliver answers to specific issues, but may offer some  
insight into children’s mental health and behaviour. 
The informal approach allows for lots of discussion and 
the sharing of ideas. The session will be held on  
Thursday 4th February at 8pm, via teams. 
If you would like to join the session, please email head.2001@hornton.oxon.sch.uk 
by Wednesday 3rd February to receive your MS Teams invite. 
If we feel that we have too many people for one session, to ensure that everyone has a voice, we 
will arrange a second session. 
Our school assemblies next week will also have a mental health focus.  
For more activity ideas please see https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/parents-and-
carers/ 
 
 
Make me Smile project 
We would like to put a project together for the children, 
showing that we are all in this together. 
We would like a photo of every child and staff  
Member doing something fun/silly at home.  
If you are happy to share these, please send to 
k.locke@hornton.oxon.sch.uk 
Thank you to those who have already sent photos through, 
they are lovely to see. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all soon in safer times. 
Please keep safe and well     
 
Thank you for your continuing support 
The HPS Team 
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